
 

 

Apache Junction Police Department 

Memorandum 

 

Date: May 7, 2024 

To: Mayor Chip Wilson and the City Council  

From: Chief Michael Pooley 

Subject: Resolution 24-20 – Revision to the Intergovernmental Agreement 

established with Apache Junction Unified School District.   

The Apache Junction Police Department (AJPD) is seeking approval for 

Resolution 24-20, an Intergovernmental Agreement to prolong the presence of 

School Resources Officers at the Apache Junction Unified School District 

(AJUSD) and to expand staffing at Desert Vista Elementary and Four Peaks 

Elementary Schools.     

The Arizona Department of Education has granted funding of $139,671.89 to 

cover the salaries and benefits of these officers.  

 

 


